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April 1st, 2020
To CPIV Residents:
Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and current “Stay at Home” order from the DC government, the CPIV Board will be moving to an online/dial in meeting for the month of April and for the foreseeable future.  Pursuant to the DC Condominium Act, this letter serves as notice for the change of venue for the regularly scheduled meeting that will take place on Tuesday, April 21st beginning at 7:00 PM.  The Board will communicate when regularly scheduled meetings will return to the normal forum.  
If you have matters to discuss with the board during open session, please contact the CPIV office for dial in and connection information at cpivcondo1973@gmail.com.
Thank you and please stay safe.
CPIV Condo Board
